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It feels like Summer is here! 

Conference season is upon us and maybe some of you were at Congress or attending 

other spaces?  If you attend sessions related to teaching and learning you might want to 

capture that information for your teaching dossier.  This includes the Supporting 

Teaching at York (STAY) symposium and the Teaching in Focus (TiF) conference--so 

don’t forget to mark this down in the evidence of Professional Development section of 

your dossier.  

The information about the STAY Symposium is available online, so you can check  

out the program and see what your colleagues have been up to.  Also, if you want to  

contribute and be part of programming for next year you can see what is taking  

place.  The programming was great, food was good, and the hallway conversations  

and catch-ups just the best. 

Of course, there are all kinds of other programming happening throughout the year.  For 

example, this past year the courses How do you know learning happens? and How do 

you know teaching happens? took place in different modalities and formats: face-to- 

face, virtual, across a semester and intensive.  If you might be interested in these 

courses make sure you add your name to our waitlist, click on the hyperlinks above so 

we can keep you informed.   

https://www.yorku.ca/teachingcommons/stay/
https://teachingcommonsforms.apps01.yorku.ca/forms/view.php?id=969776
https://www.yorku.ca/teachingcommons/graduate-students/
https://teachingcommonsforms.apps01.yorku.ca/forms/view.php?id=932139
https://teachingcommonsforms.apps01.yorku.ca/forms/view.php?id=964620
https://teachingcommonsforms.apps01.yorku.ca/forms/view.php?id=964620


The co-instructors Natasha, Matthew, and Lianne are looking forward to reflecting  

on the changes we made to the courses and the formats to see what seemed to  

work well for graduate students.   

Wishing you all the best for the summer.   

Don’t forget to contact us 

. . . teaching commons staff are happy to chat with you about teaching.  Perhaps you 

want to try something new or are thinking of changing up your statement of teaching 

philosophy . . . just let us know and we will find a time and place to meet.   

 

Connect with Us! 

Follow us on social media to stay up-to-date on all our upcoming workshops, new 
resources, and other materials related to teaching and learning.  Follow and connect 
with the Teaching Commons on YouTube and on Instagram/Facebook/Twitter: 
@YUTeaching 
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